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October 23, 2023 

 

Dear Pastors and Members, 

It's that time of year again; our annual three-day meeting - December 8 - 10, 2023 - is fast 

approaching. We invite all Israelites, families, and friends to come and celebrate this occasion 

with us. The three-day meeting begins on Friday, December 8, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. with our 

special guest speaker, Reverend Isaac Brown, from the Seattle, WA temple. 

Saturday, December 9, 2023, there will be an Aloha Brunch at Deacon Cecil and Sister Regina 

Torrence's residence from 10:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. Following the Aloha event, the host church 

will have a musical program at 6:00 p.m. Come out to enjoy glorious singing, praise, and 

worship from each temple.  

Finally, closing out our three-day meeting, we will be honored to have the Man of God in this 

generation, Bishop Bobby Davis, King of All Israel, in our midst on Sunday, December 10, 

2023, at our 11:00 a.m. worship service.  

This event will be a great weekend to get away and join us for spiritual enlightenment while 

enjoying the warm weather in South Florida and renewing your spirit. 

In addition, we are asking each temple for a $100 donation by mail or Zelle, 

siciaftlauderdale@att.net, towards our annual meeting. We thank you in advance for supporting 

our program. 

We will provide hotel information to anyone in need of assistance. 

 
 

Bishop Linnie Goodwin, District Bishop 
Elder David Torrence, Pastor 
Elder Charlie Freeman and Elder Robert Williams, Co-Assistant Pastors 

Deacon Judge Jones, Chairman of the Deacon Board 
Bride Mother Brenda Volcy, Secretary 

 


